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Townsend, Erle

From: Susan Christinziano <schristi207@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 1, 2024 6:13 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

As a retired resident of Maine, I’m opposed to legislation that mandates electric vehicles while prohibiting gas vehicles. 

The state shouldn’t mandate the type of cars that Mainers drive. This creates a financial burden on families. In addition, 

EVs have limited driving distances which don’t support Maine families in more rural, less densely populated areas. 

Winter weather frequently causes power outages, making car charging a challenge. Charging stations aren’t readily 

available throughout the state.  

 

I consider the state mandating EVs an overreach of power.  

 

Respectfully, Susan - Sent from my iPhone 


